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Why can't our representatives realize that we don't need have additional taxes foisted 

on their constituents.  The goal should be to cut back on the spending that the state 

of Oregon seems to want to always increase.  Please reconsider this additional 

taxing bill.  ODOT needs to be reigned in and be audited on an annual basis by an 

independent non biased organization, not just representatives of state government.   


